
 

 

Ref: IIST/15/24-25                                                                   Date: 19-06-2024 

CIRCULAR 
 

Sub: Change in Mode of Conduct of Classes on Re-opening after Haj Holidays 
 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IIS Tabuk” 

Due to the extreme increase in temperatures and concern for student health and safety, the 

following measures will be implemented for the period from Sunday, June 23, 2024 to 

Thursday, July 04, 2024. 

 

 Classes for grades KG to VIII will be conducted online via Google Meet 

 Classes for grade IX to XII will be held in-person. 

 

The regular class timing will be followed.  

 

We request the understanding and cooperation of all parents during this time. 

 

Stay safe and blessed. 

 

 

 
 

Warm regards 

 

Principal (I) 

 

Copy: 

 SMC for information 

 School Website 


